
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 15th October 

Food Bank  

Thank you very much for your extremely 
generous donations to our Food Bank 
appeal. As you can see from the pictures, 
there has been a huge response. Your kind 
donations will support the people of 
Hartlepool when they need it the most. 
Thank you once again for donations from 
Tesco at Fen’s shops and Poundland who 
have supported the school from the wider 
Fens Primary School community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our ‘Merit Winners’ for this week. Certificates and 

prizes are well deserved and examples include: excellent use of 

watercolours during Art, excellent understanding of negative 

numbers, putting 100% effort into every task, and 

remembering targets! 

History 

Thank you very much to our children this week for 

demonstrating excellent knowledge and a passion for History, 

observed during a learning walk of the school.  

 

 

Parent Consultation Evening 

Many thanks to those of you 

who have booked a time slot. 

Our Y6 Monitors will be on 

hand to show you to your 

waiting areas, when you 

arrive. Both evenings will 

take place face-to-face in 

school. 

 

Y5 Swimming 

Our Y5 children will start 

afternoon swimming 

lessons after the October 

half-term (Y5J 01.11.21-

12.11.21/Y5T 15.11.21-

26.11.21). Additional 

information will follow. 

 

Y1 PE 

After half-term, Y1 PE day will now take place 

on a Monday. 

 

Sporting Events 

Football-Some of our pupils from Y3, Y4 and Y5 

attended a football event at Dyke House this 

week. They thoroughly enjoyed themselves, 

even though they did come back soaked due to 

the weather. 

Cross Country-Our children ran at Stewart Park 

on Wednesday and gave their all representing 

Hartlepool, whilst competing against others 

finalists from the Tees Valley! 

Tag Rugby-Both teams won every one of their 

initial games to secure their place in both finals. 

Their attitude shone through and our teams 

secured second place across the town! 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Award 

Each week, one of our classes will win our 

attendance award and proudly display it in 

their class for the week. The current winners 

are Mrs Robinson’s Y2 class. Each week we aim 

to beat the national average. 

Who will this week’s winners be? 

Lockdown Drill 

Our children were exemplary! Super sensible, and focussed, 

you would have thought the school was empty! Every child 

listened, and followed instructions to the letter! 

 

Choir and Christmas Performance Auditions 

Auditions will take place next week for 

children from KS2. Children who are 

interested will be bringing home a script to 

learn. Good luck everyone! 

 


